
The Fellowship Of The Spirit
Is The Realization of God

306 West Lakeside
Madison, Wi. 53715-2035

(608) 251-0254
fellowshipofthespirit@yahoo.com

	 29 June 2013

To all our friends
Everywhere

Dear Friend(s),

Our little prayer group, Friends of the Rosicrucian Spirit, will again be offering a 
summer school on the philosophy of the Rosicrucian Fellowship.  It will be from 
August 19 through August 23, 2013, inclusive.  

Last year we had 20 presentations, all by Probationers, and we had guests from as far 
away as California.  We hope the enthusiasm will continue.

We intend to cover both theoretical and applied topics in the philosophy and astrology.  
One series this year will be about the evolutionary creation from various sources in 
the Rosicrucian philosophy. One series will be about soul growth.

No format has been determined yet but there will probably be several classes during 
the day and evening.  If you would like to offer a class, workshop or discussion on 
some aspect of the Rosicrucian philosophy (topics will be limited to Rosicrucian 
philosophy), please let us know.  We like to hear from many voices.  Our schedule 
allows ample time for informal discussion and fellowship.  We sometimes take walks 
in parks and gardens.  If you would like to offer some kind of entertainment such as 
a songfest or a game during off hours, we would like that very much.

Various members of our group provide lodging for guests from out of town  when 
possible.  We have not decided how to handle food but we usually find restaurants 
for healthy vegetarian food for everyone.  If you let us know we will meet your bus, 
train or plane.  If you come on Sunday afternoon or evening, you can join us for the 
Rosicrucian Fellowship devotional and healing services.

Summer school provides an excellent opportunity to introduce new people to 



the Rosicrucian philosophy so please tell friends and acquaintances who may be 
interested. It helps us to get the word out because we do not have wide circulation 
with our mailing list.

If you plan to come for all or part of the school, please inform us as soon as possible 
because we have little time for preparation.  You can reach us at the address above 
or the contact people listed below.  We hope to see you.

Also, if you have an email address please send it to us because email is faster and 
more economical than postal mail.

Please let us know if you need a road map to the school.

Thank you.

	 In Fellowship,

			   Friends of the 
			   Rosicrucian Spirit

	
	 Edgar Anderson	 Richard Koepsel	 Elizabeth Ray
	 2806 Regent Street	 306 West Lakeside	 605 Pilgrim Trail
	 Madison, Wi 53705	 Madison, Wi 53715	 Sun Prairie, Wi 53590
	  	 608 251 0254	 608 478 2035
	 Edgar.anderson@att.net	 koepsel@charter.net	 elizabethcray@charter.net


